From: registrar

To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: EB-2017-0306 Letter of Comment
Date: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 12:44:17 PM

From: Webmaster

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 8:50 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2018-03-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0306

-- Name --
lan Blackmore

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

With this new company being formed, almost every town and company in Ontario will receive it natural gas from
this one company.

My question is will it be monitored and operated in a control room in Ontario as Union Gas does or will it it be
monitored and operated from Edmonton as Enbridge Gas currently does?

-- Attachment --
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